
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

July 18, 2022 

 

 

 

Mrs. Lisa Maxwell 

Bureau Manager 

MDA Community Incentive Division 

P.O. Box 849  

Jackson, MS 39205 

 

RE: DIP Grant # 

 

Dear Mrs. Maxwell: 

 

Madison County is requesting a 12-month extension for DIP Grant #393 in order to complete 

Fastenal’s job maintenance requirement.  

 

We appreciate the state’s assistance related to this grant. If you have any questions, please 

contact Lindsay Sellers at 601-981-1511.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Paul Griffin  

President, Madison County Board of                  

Supervisors 

 

 
 


